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“The New Year, like an infant Heir to the whole world, was  waited for with
welcomes, presents, and rejoicings.” —Charles Dickens

Happy New year friends! Thanks for visiting us.

Mobile 308-340-6682 • Fax 308-345-7845
 Toll Free 800-847-4373

1112 West 10th St., McCook, NE 69001

Concrete Specialists, General Construction
and Building Systems

Happy New Year to All!

Fair Chiropractic Clinic
Hours by Appointment

Monday through Friday beginning at 7:30 a.m.
Two Saturdays a Month

504 N. Penn Ave. — Oberlin, KS — 785-475-2219

Thank you for allowing us to serve you this past year.
May you have a Blessed New Year!

Dr. Douglas Fair, Dr. Ryan Unger and Angela Ayers, Kay Moon,
Denise Abbey, Lori Seaman, Sarah Orr, and Sandy Fair.

Home Planning Center
180 S. Penn — Oberlin,  KS  67749

785-475-2325

Here’s to fond memories of the year gone
by, and to all the dreams and wishes to

come true in the new one.

Thanks for making our year
a memorable one.

Happy New Year

First National Bank
Bird City, Colby,

Goodland, Kirk, Oberlin,
Quinter, Sharon Springs

 & St. Francis
MEMBER

May good fortune be always at your
door. We consider ourselves very
lucky to have you for a customer.

Thank you for your continued
support this past year.

Kelley Well Drilling
303 W. Frontier Pkwy.

Oberlin, Kan.
785-475-2663

We hope you get it all done! Thanks for your support in 2003.
We’re looking forward to your next visit.

Culligan Water Conditioning Co.

  201 W. Hall — Oberlin, Kan.

 (785) 475-2471

104 S. Penn
Oberlin, Kan.
(785) 475-2266

Member FDIC

Wishing all of our friends and neighbors a blessed holiday.
Thanks for the kindness you’ve show us this past year.

Time is winding down on
another fantastic year, but
we’ll be watching out for
you in 2004. Thank you

 for being such a
loyal customer.

Lincoln Repair
602 E. Frontier Pkwy

Oberlin, KS
785-475-3155

The
 Best

                  of

Times

  Wishing You

May all the seconds, minutes, hours and days,
amount to a year well spent for you and loved ones.

We know we really enjoyed every minute of serving you this past
 year and look forward to sharing time with you in the year to come.

Happy New Year to all our customers and neighbors.
Thank you for making this past year a great one for us.

Hwy. 83, Oberlin — 785-475-2323

Jerry and Jolene Fortin

Oberlin Livestock Auction, Inc

RING IN THENew!
Folks like you have earned our admiration,

And give us cause for celebration.
So to all our friends both far and near,

Go our very best wishes for a joyous New Year!

Roger Goltl
Plaster * Drywall * Stucco
Residential & Commercial

Drive 713, Box 38453 — McCook, NE
308-345-3788 — Fax: 308-345-1585

WE WISH YOU

 A VERY

PROSPEROUS

AND

HAPPY

NEW YEAR

HERE’S
TO YOU!

We’re overflowing with best wishes
and praise for all of you who have

helped make this past year a
vintage one for us.

Happy New Year!

R & M
Service Center

150 S. Penn Ave.
Downtown Oberlin

(785) 475-2177


